
 

 
 The Flamberge  Jan 2024  

  
All the latest news from the Barony of the Flame  

Who’s Who in the Flame? 

Baron and Baroness  

Casimir von Dansk and Astridr Asastirr 

barons@baronyoftheflame.org 

 

Seneschal  

Don Roberto 

seneschal@baronyoftheflame.org 

 

Chatelaine 

Raziya Al-Zarqa’ 

chatelaine@baronyoftheflame.org 

 

Herald 

Baroness Camillia de la Reynarde 

herald@baronyoftheflame.org 

 

Exchequer 

Sir Jaime von Atzinger 

exchequer@baronyoftheflame.org 

 

Chronicler 

Æthelflæd of Deadman’s Well 

chronicler@baronyoftheflame.org 

 

Webminister 

Sun Rui 

webminister@baronyoftheflame.org 

 

Social Media Officer 

Dame Eleanor von Atzinger 

smo@baronyoftheflame.org 

 

Mistress of Arts and Sciences 

Gemma Borgia 

moas@baronyoftheflame.org 

 

Knight Marshall 

David von Atzinger 

knightmarshal@baronyoftheflame.org 

 

Archery Captain 

Baron Casimir von Dansk 

archerycaptain@baronyoftheflame.org 

 

 Newsletter Addendum 
 
Nominations are open for Knight Marshal.  

Current Nominees:  Castles of Flame   

Voting to be held at Feb business meeting. 

 

 
 

 

Other upcoming activities in the Barony: 
Charter review to begin Q1 2024. If you are interested in being a part of this 

process, please reach out to Baroness Astridr or Baron Casimir to be added to 

the discussion group. Official meeting schedule to be confirmed early 2024. 

 

Possible demo opportunities for 2024 are being discussed. If you know of any 

opportunites, please reach out. Otherwise additional information will be 

provided in future baronial meetings. 

 

Baronial Meetings 
Want to know what goes on behind the scenes in the Barony? Want to take 

part in the running of the Barony? Join us for the monthly baronial meetings!  

Meetings are held on the 3rd Monday of every month at St John Paul II Parish 

Church at 7:00 before practice. A hybrid option is available on Google Meet. 

The link will be posted on the day of the meeting.  Please note, on meeting 

days practice will be extended to 9:30 pm. 
 

Have something to include in our newletters?  
Contact chronicler@baronyoftheflame.org to submit articles, photos, shout 

outs and things of that ilk! 
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